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       ==Committee Requested== 
      Committee: Other Advisory/Sub-Committee 
      Specify which Advisory/Sub-Committee: Truck Route Sub-Committee 
      Will you be delegating via a pre-recorded video? No 
 
 
    ==Requestor Information== 
      Name of Organization (if applicable): Grain Farmers of Ontario 
      Name of Individual: Brendan Byrne 
      Preferred Pronoun: 
      Contact Number:  
      Email Address: ahessels@gfo.ca 
      Mailing Address: 679 Southgate Dr, Guelph, ON N1G 4S2 
       
      Reason(s) for delegation request: Grain Farmers of Ontario would 
      like to take this opportunity to express support for maintaining 
      a western connection to and from the 403 and the agricultural 
      facilities at the western Bayfront. The closest alternate route 
      over the Skyway would triple the distance travelled, impacting 
      time on the road; number of trips a driver can make in a day; 
      fuel costs; greenhouse gas emissions; unpredictable transit times 
      resulting in more queuing at the terminal. Our organization would 
      appreciate the space to express these concerns as a vast majority 
      of our farmer-members will experience these obstacles. 
       
      Will you be requesting funds from the City? No 
      Will you be submitting a formal presentation? No 
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